
Banning more of the river for families to use as a recreational wholesome activity is just mean... there are no scientific reasons for 
it... not only does my family  own a boat dealership in Oregon city.. personally this would be devastating for the emotional health of 
my family and hundreds of others. We were out this past Memorial Day weekend in the surf zone off of butteville.... we were 
following the rules and having a great time.. three kayakers were in OUR area... why? They have their area. And if they hate us so 
much why do they want to be near us? 
It’s all so disheartening with everything going on in the world today that this is even a thing. Why can’t everyone just come to a 
conclusion... a safe conclusion? We could be examples to the state on how two groups of people can work things out and get a 
long... let’s teach people to SHARE and be kind! Please! Please don’t do this... our business depends on the sales of boating 
consumers... our family relies on the income... our kids rely on a wonderful activity to do with friends and family... 

Thank you 
Priscilla mcdonald 


